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Statewide Email 

DATE SENT: July 7, 2020 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 

TO: District Adult Education Directors 
Florida College System Workforce Administrators 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: 2020-2021 Adult High School Co-Enrollment Information 

Colleagues, 

Please see the attached annual adult high school co-enrollment memorandum as well as the 

2020-2021 co-enrollment course eligibility list. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Marcia Maxwell at Marcia.maxwell@fldoe.org. 

Regards, 

Henry 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 
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